
 

 

Join us for “Loon Appreciation Night” 

At The New Woodshed 
 

On Sunday, August 26th, The New Woodshed at 128 Lee Road in Moultonborough 

will generously donate a percentage of the evening’s sales to The Loon 

Preservation Committee (LPC).  Reservations are strongly suggested and can be 

made by calling The New Woodshed at 476-2700.  When you call to make your 

reservation please mention that you will be visiting in support of LPC. To get a 

peek at the menu and/or restaurant photos, go to newwoodshed.com. 

 

  

LPC’s mission is to restore and maintain a healthy population of loons throughout New 

Hampshire.  Please visit www.loon.org to learn more about our work. 

http://www.loon.org/

